
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

October 16, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Tenders w/sweet Potato Puffs  

 Salad Bar  

 Mixed Green Salad  

 Chickpeas  

 Whole Kernel Corn  

 Applesauce Cup  

 Milk   

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Mr. Jason Tooth   

   

1. District 105 is opening a Community Learning Center called “Connections” in 

October, but are in need of a logo to represent the new program. To enter you must 

pick up an entry form from Mrs. Motto in room 122B. All entries are due back by 

November 10
th

 for a chance to win!! 

 

2. Boy’s basketball tryouts for 7
th

 grade will be on Monday, October 23
rd

 from 3:25 to 

5:00 p.m. and the 8
th

 grade boy’s tryouts will be held on Tuesday, October 24
th

 from 

3:25 to 5:00 p.m. Please make sure you coordinate for a ride home as there is not bus 

transportation home. If you make the first cut, then the second day of tryouts will be 

on Thursday, October 26
th

 from 3:35 to 5:00 p.m. 

 

3. The Fenwick Junior High Math Competition will take place in November and Gurrie 

is looking for at least 6 students to participate.   If you are interested in 

participating,  please see your math teacher or Mrs. Eiternick for more information! 

 

4. Next Tuesday the girls basketball team will have their last home game! Come out and 

support the Tigers as they take on Willow Springs. Be sure to wear black as it will be 

a BLACK OUT Game! Show your Gurrie spirit and GO TIGERS! 

 

5. Gurrie’s Early Act Club wants to thank everyone who donated during our Change 

War. With our school donation and that of Seventh Avenue School, we are able to 

donate $1231.13 to the Rotary Foundation in order to continue their mission in 

eradicating polio. And now for the results: Gurrie contributed $163.34 on Friday 

during lunch. Our final grand total is $607.29. What an amazing total! Gurrie’s 

generosity is awesome! And for Seventh Avenue School’s total: Their final total is 

$623.84. It was an exciting competition, but 7
th

 Avenue came out ahead by only 

$16.55.  

 

6. Dare to Dream will meet this Thursday, October 19 in room 102A after school  


